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On April 24th, CARP Las Vegas was approved by the UNLV Student Government (CSUN) to be funded 

as an official UNLV Registered Student Organization.  

 

CARP President Jinil Fleischman presented in front of the CSUN Senate.  

 

CARP was approved for an amount of more than $7,200, that covered a variety of projects including: 

marketing expenses, a trip to Washington D.C.  

 

for the 40th Anniversary of the Washington Monument rally, CARP's  Day DP workshop in December 

2016, and CARP's recent trip to the GPA Family's workshop.  

 

The senators recognized the value that CARP brings to the UNLV student body and the Las Vegas 

community, and passed the budget without any questions or dissent.  

 

We are grateful for CSUN's support, and can claim it as a condition that UNLV supported True Parents! 

 

 


